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,ÅÔÔÅÒ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ %ÄÉÔÏÒ 

Greetings  Clan Wallace! 

I just want to take a minute to introduce 

myself. My name is Todd Wallace and I am 

the new newsletter editor for Clan Wallace 

Society. My wife is Connie and we have two 

grown children, Kaitlin and CJ. My son is 

married to Erin and they have two boys Sirion 

and Xander. They are just way too cute and a 

lot of fun! We live in central Ohio where we 

will also be convening. 

I would like to thank Wayne Jones for all of 

the hard work and service he has put into the 

newsletter the past several years.  He has 

been a great support in helping me get 

oriented to my new task. I have some mighty 

big shoes to fill and I must say itôs a little 

intimidating. Thank you, Wayne for all of your 

dedication!  

With the help of my son and my wife I hope I 

can produce a fun and informative newsletter 

for your reading enjoyment and that will live 

up to the high standard that has been set. I  

look forward to hearing from our conveners, 

the rest of the directors and our members. I 

welcome your thoughts on the types of 

articles you like to read along with any 

submissions you would like to offer. I have 

some ideas  that I would like to add myself. I 

hope everybody has a wonderful 2018 and as 

Marcia Harper says ñWithout you there is 

no Clan Wallace!ò 

Todd  
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,ÅÔÔÅÒ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ 0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔ 

Welcome to the New Guardian!  After many months 

of looking we finally have a new newsletter editor, 

Todd Wallace. I hope you will be as pleased with it 

as I am. Well done Todd (and CJ)!! With Todd 

taking over the newsletter, I want to thank his 

predecessor, Wayne Jones for his many years of 

doing a great job.  

Last summer, Scotland hosted an event in 

Edinburgh, called ñA Splash of Tartanò. (See the 

wonderful articles about it later in this newsletter.) 

Todd contacted me and had some questions about 

the event, and some general questions about the 

Clan Wallace Society. Marcia and I were planning a 

trip to Detroit so agreed to meet him and his lovely 

family on the way. We spent over six hours at a 

Dennyôs getting to know him, his lovely wife Connie, 

their son CJ and his wife Erin (along with their 2 

little ones). As a result of our discussion, Todd has 

volunteered to do the newsletter, become a 

convener, and joined the Board of Directors!! I 

cannot thank Todd (and his family) enough for their 

friendship and willingness to take all of this on.  

We are always looking for help making CWS a great 

organization, please consider Toddôs example and 

reach out to one of us and find out what you can do 

to help. 

This begins my Third (and last) year as President. I 

have tried to get to as many games in new areas as 

I can. My first year we did games in the east (FL, 

GA, NC, SC, PA, NY, NH, TX, and ME). Last year we 

did games in the Midwest (MI, ON, IN, WI, MO, OK, 

and TN). This year we will be doing games in the 

West. (Alberta, WA, OR, CA, NV, and UT). Please 

check the website and come join us at a game (or 

two) in your area.  

Russ 



 

William (Bill) Roy Bierwirth 

II  

September 1953 - January 

2018  

The Clan Wallace Society (CWS) has lost 

another good friend. William Roy Bierwirth 

II (Bill) passed away in Richmond, Virginia 

on January 15th. 

Bill was a CWS Council member for over 35 

years and attended and convened many 

Scottish Games and Festivals in the 

Virginia area, where many members got to 

meet this likeable man. Bill was active in 

several other organizations including the 

Scottish American Military Society; Saint 

Andrews Society of Richmond where he 

was Vice President; and the SAS's in 

Knoxville and Williamsburg. He helped 

organize and was a past President of the 

Williamsburg Highland Games. 

Bill was a graduate of East Michigan 

University and a member of the Army 

ROTC. He served during the Cold War as 

an Armor officer commanding a M-60 tank 

unit in West Germany. He was honorably 

discharged from the Army with the rank of 

Captain. The discipline and leadership skills 

honed during his military service were 

applied when he took on the challenge of 

teaching fourth graders at Richmond 

Preparatory Academy, his last and most 

enjoyable teaching position. 

Bill is survived by his daughter Erin; son 

SSG. Sean J. Bierwirth (stationed in 

Germany); father William Roy Bierwirth I; 

brothers, Roy and Bruce; former wife and 

friend Christine; and four grandchildren, 

four nieces and seven nephews; and 

special friend, Kathleen Dart. 

Bill was a loving father, grandfather, son, 

brother and a good friend. He will be 

dearly missed by his family, and his Clan 

Wallace Society family. 

.ƛƭƭ ǿƛǘƘ ƎǊŀƴŘǎƻƴ /ƻƴƴƻǊ 
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